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MEMORANDUM

FOR

July 11,2022

The Regional Executive Director 
Denr-Mimaropa, 1515 L & S Bldg. 
Roxas Blvd. Ermita, Manila

ATTENTION The OIC-Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services 
The Chief, Surveys and Mapping Division

FROM The Provencial of Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT TRANSMITTAL OF SURVEY RETURNS PENDING PUBLIC 
LAND SURVEY (PLS) BROOKE’SPOINT, PALAWAN

Acknowledge is that Office memorandum dated June 28, 2022 returning 
Nine (9) sets of survey returns pending approval. The same plans are submitted by the 
contractor Engr. Richard C. Tollo thru CENRO Brooke’s point. It was forwarded by 
this Office on March 10,2014 for verification and approval. However, overtaken by 
the moratorium on land survey and titling per Memorandum of USEC Demetrio U. 
Ignacio,Jr. dated May 28,2015.

Common instruction on the matter include the submission of the following:

1. Transfer of ownership from listed claimant or CENRO Order dropping the 
listed claimants.

2. Investigation report
3. ERA Status
4. Endorsement

This office observe the considerable delay in its verification and approval not 
with standing the fact that accomplishment for public Land Surveys are the primary 
sources of potentials for assigned target on patent issuances.

Please clarify whether the submitted plans are still illegible for approval 
considering the revised forms of Survey Plans and approving authority per DAO-2020- 
15, dated June 01, 2022.

For information and final instruction

Copy furnished:
CENRO Brooke’s Point, Palawan
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